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Dear parents and guardians, 

 

We hope you had a lovely Easter break. The following are a few notes for your attention.  

 

• Congratulations to Ms Kearins who got married over the Easter holidays. We wish her 

great happiness at this time.  

• Congratulations to our secretary, Eilise, who had a baby girl over the Easter holidays. 

We send our congratulations to her and to her husband, Paul, at this exciting time.  

Nicola is in the school office on Mondays and Wednesdays at the moment.  

 

• A reminder that we have swimming this term for children in 3rd – 6th classes.  

4th class and 6th class will start swimming on 17th April  

3rd and 5th will start on 22nd May.  

A reminder that all classes should be paid for before children start swimming.  

The Board of Management is paying the large bus costs and cannot afford to pay for 

swimming classes as well.  

• We have an Internet Safety talk for children in 3rd to 6th classes this Thursday. This 

talk is being paid for by the Board of Management.  

Please talk to your children after to hear all they have learned about staying safe 

online.  

• Carambola will be providing school lunches again this term. If your child is not eating 

these lunches please contact the school office to cancel them. 

• We are recycling batteries at the moment. If you have used batteries at home please 

send them to the class teacher before Friday 12th April.  

• The school photographer will visit on 19th April. He will take photos of the Junior 

classes and their siblings. You will receive information about this next week.  

• The teachers are organising school tours for this term. You will soon get a letter to let 

you know the date of your child’s tour. Attendance on the tour is based on good 

behaviour and is a treat at the end of the school year.  

• Please remember if you want to talk to a teacher about your child’s progress you 

should book an appointment through the school office.  

We can’t leave a class without a teacher to supervise them.  

 

 


